
From:   George Moynihan   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   March 29, 2017

Subject:   File Num#0076-EX-CR-2017   reminder on MAG pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 0076-EX-CR-2017
Ref. Nos. 35779, 35892, 36122

Ms. Nguyen:

In connection with the above-referenced inquiries (Ref. Nos. 35779, 35892, 36122),  this is to confirm that
BAE Systems has spoken to the MAG Chair in reply to a call from the MAG Chair, and the issues
regarding contract number and MAG coordination are continuing to be addressed.  BAE Systems will
continue to advise you of any developments with respect to MAG coordination.

In the meantime, it is respectfully requested that this application be kept in pending status while MAG
coordination continues to be addressed.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


